
 
 
 

 Letter from the President 
 

March 22,2020 
 

Hello To All Members, 
 
I sincerely hope all is going well with our members and families during this 
challenging time.  
 
As everyone knows by now it's absolutely necessary to take prudent 
precautions to avoid coming in contact with the Coronavirus (COVID-19) 
virus. So in lite of these extraordinary circumstances and to ensure the safety 
and wellbeing of all, I am postponing our Annual Membership Meeting 
scheduled for Sunday, April 5th   until further notice. All our Club business 
will continue, and all the board members will remain in their present 
positions until such time a meeting can be rescheduled.  
 
In the meantime, if anyone has any questions or suggestions please feel free to 
contact myself or any board member. All our contact information is on the 
LLSMC web page. 
 
We still plan to continue grooming trails this season and hope everyone will 
find ways to continue taking advantage of this extraordinary snow year.   
 
Wishing the best to everyone,  
 
Harry Holt, President 
 


